
Spencerville United Church
Request for Funding

Township of Edwardsburgh/Cardinal 2024



• We have become a community hub for activities:
• we host the guiding community
• We host the community choir and Village Voyces and 

some performances
• We host community luncheons once a month
• We host the South Grenville Food For All Foodbank 

every Thursday.
• We have weekly worship service Sunday at 10:30 am.
• We allow rentals of our facilities for usage to have 

parties, showers, weddings, receptions etc.



We are currently in the process of upgrading our 
power in the building from 60 amps to 200 amps, 
bringing in two new stoves- for better catering 
opportunities.  We have already replaced all of the 
windows and most of the lighting to LED to reduce 
our carbon footprint.  We are in the process of 
completing the Faithful Footprints grant which will 
help with all the above listed items and some other 
additional small items all dealing with our carbon 
footprint but not with our request here tonight.



We are asking for upgrades to our smoke detectors 
and sump pump alarms as quoted by Falcon Security.

The second thing we are requesting funding for is a 
defibrillator.  We have a clientele that is all age 
encompassing, and the Food Bank has arranged the 
quote for us. 







The items we are asking for amount to a total of 
$3959.73.  All the item's centre around the safety of 
the church and the occupants who utilize it.  Our 
usage currently stands at 5 of 7 days per week, with 
rentals making it more.  The success of the other 
grant we are applying for will allow for many 
additional rentals, and much more catering to occur. 
As such the smoke detectors need the upgrade. The 
sump pump alarm is also needed due to small 
floods which have occurred, as well as a few larger 
ones. The defibrillator will assist greatly and comes 
with training. We thank you for your consideration.
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